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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Annual General Meeting held 24th May 2012 in the Village Hall

Election of Chair & Vice Chair

Trevor King and John le Quesne were duly re-elected to their roles of Chair and Vice Chair of the Parish Council respectively.

Elections of Representatives/Committee Members

Councillors were re-elected to various roles within the Parish Council. A full list of council members and their responsibilities is available on request from the Parish Clerk or can be viewed on the Parish Council noticeboard.

Whiteparish Memorial Centre
It was agreed to seek legal advice from WALC regarding Councillors who are also on the Memorial Centre Project Group with regards to fundraising for the new Centre. 

Police

Cllr King welcomed PCSO Stephanie Dutton and PCSO Rachel Gunn.  PCSO Dutton updated the Parish Council on police duties carried out in the village recently including speed checks. 
Accounts

The accounts for 2011/2012 were accepted.

WALC

It was agreed to renew the WALC annual subscription. 
Best Kept Village

Reminder! The Village has been entered in to 2012 Best Kept Village Competition.  Judging is imminent!

Common Road
A member of the public raised safety concerns over school parking and walking to the school. The Chairman explained that this has been an ongoing problem for many years and that the PC has tried many things. They would appreciate any constructive ideas members of the public may have.  The member of the public also expressed concerns over the condition of Common Road.  The Clerk and Unitary Councillor Britton are pursuing Wiltshire Council for repair of the section of Common Road between the church and the school.  Whilst all complaints regarding Common Road will be passed on to Wiltshire Council it is understood that there are many roads in Wiltshire in similar condition.  Wiltshire Council have informed us that this section of the road requires major maintenance and that it has been placed on a list with others.
Next Meeting

There were two Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30 pm on Thursday, 28th June 2012 in the village hall.     The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858 
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